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Program Integrity Regulations 
 

U.S. Department of Education 
 
On October 29, 2010, the U.S. Department of Education published in the Federal Register final 
regulations on program integrity issues (75 FR 66946-66975). These regulations require 
educational institutions like Southwestern to make certain information available, upon request, 
regarding accreditation and licensing. 
 
 
CORPORATE INFORMATION 
 
Southwestern is established by name in the State of California as a Nonprofit Public Benefit 
Corporation for the purpose of conducting and maintaining an educational institution offering 
legal instruction. 
 

See page 3 for Articles of Incorporation 
 
 
ACCREDITATION INFORMATION 
 
Southwestern is an ABA-accredited law school. 
 

See page 6 for ABA Letter 
 
Southwestern is accredited by the Committee of Bar Examiners of The State of California. 
 

See page 7 for State Bar Letter 
 
 
STATE ADMINISTRATIVE OVERSIGHT INFORMATION 
 
Southwestern is exempt from direct state administrative oversight under jurisdiction of the 
Bureau for Private Postsecondary Education (BPPE) and is not subject to requirements under the 
Private Postsecondary Education Act pursuant to section 94874(g) of the Act. That section 
exempts: 
 
  A law school that is accredited by the Council of the Section of  
  Legal Education and Admissions to the Bar of the American Bar  
  Association or a law school or law study program that is subject  
  to the approval, regulation, and oversight of the Committee of Bar  
  Examiners, pursuant to Sections 6046.7 and 6060.7 of the Business  
  and Professions Code. 
 



 

CONTACT INFORMATION FOR FILING COMPLAINTS 
 
The regulations also require educational institutions to provide contact information for filing 
complaints with accreditors and with State approval or licensing entities. That contact 
information is as follows: 
 
1)  Complaints regarding California businesses can be directed to: 
 

The California Department of Justice, Office of the Attorney General 
Attorney General’s Public Inquiry Unit 

 
There is an online complaint form accessed at: http://ag.ca.gov/consumers/general.php 
 
Mailing address: Attorney General’s Office 
   Public Inquiry Unit 
   P.O. Box 944255 
   Sacramento, CA 94244-2550 
 
 
2)  Complaints regarding accreditation matters can be directed to: 
 

The American Bar Association 
 
There is a website location that provides information regarding complaints against law schools 
that can be accessed at: 
http://www.americanbar.org/groups/legal_education/resources/accreditation/complaint_proceedures.html  
 
Mailing address: Office of the Consultant on Legal Education 
   American Bar Association 
   321 N. Clark Street 
   21st Floor 
   Chicago, IL 60654 














